Subject:  Trash/Recycle Service Delays:  December 31, 2022

We have just been advised by Little Dumpsters that due to volumes and trash/recycling centers closing early for the holiday, not all Wild Pointe Ranch residents had recycling picked up today as planned.  Little Dumpsters plans on picking up all remaining recycling from impacted residents this coming Monday, January 1, 2023.




